
Miss Pamela, Miss Vicky, Miss Katie, Miss Kristie,  

Miss Lizzy, Miss Laura, Miss Talia and Miss Marcia 

Thank all the Oztots and Ozdance students and parents for 
a fun and rewarding 2009. 

Xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

Thank you for all the beautiful cards, messages and gifts, 
we will treasure them!!!! 

A huge heartfelt thank you for the donations made to the 
Starlight Foundation in memory of Sarah Miers, this year 
we managed to raise more than 2008 from $1305.50 to 
$1363.90 for 2009. Below is a message from an 
Oztot...

 

Thankyouthankyouthankyouthankyouthankyouthankyouwith 
all our hearts xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

We welcome ‘new Oztots and Ozdance students for 2010. 
We look forward to a fun filled exciting 2010. 

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL IN CLASS  
XXXXOOOO  

MISS MARCIA, MISS PAMELA, MISS VICKI, MISS 
LIZZI, MISS TALIA AND MISS JACLYN 


